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Champaign, Urbana, and Champaign County Announce 2023 Trick-or-Treating Hours 

 

Halloween trick-or-treating hours in the City of Champaign, City of Urbana, and 

Champaign County will be held from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 31, 

2023. 

 

The Champaign County Board has approved specific rules/guidelines/hours, which both 

Champaign and Urbana have historically agreed to. Those guidelines state that Halloween 

trick-or-treating will be held on October 31, regardless of the day of the week. The 

guidelines also state if October 31 falls on a weekday, then trick-or-treat hours will be 

from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (as they are this year), and when October 31 falls on a 

weekend trick-or-treat hours will be from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

### 

 


